
 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of Northern Athletics, I welcome you back to Wavertree Athletics Centre, 
Liverpool, where in previous years we have had some great competitions, for the 
Northern Athletics 2025 Under 13, Under 15 and Under 17 outdoor championships. 
 
We are grateful for the assistance of Liverpool Harriers and their volunteers for their 
very valuable support in staging this event. 
 
A meeting of this size takes a lot of hard work for many people to make it run 
smoothly stadium staff, officials, volunteers and of course the Northern Athletics 
Track and Field committee. 
 
I hope that all the athletes taking part have an enjoyable weekend and compete to the 
best of their abilities on their journey towards Senior competitions in the future years 
 
Let us hope the weather is kind to us, so that athletes, coaches and everyone can have 
an enjoyable weekend of athletics. 
  
Pat Schofield 
Northern Athletics President 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to: 
 
Liverpool Harriers & AC 
Wavertree Sports Centre Staff 
Start Fitness 
 
 
 


